
 

 

TO:  Our Valued Partners 
BULLETIN 19AUG20 

Date: August 20, 2019 
 

SUBJECT:  Changes to Internal Teams 

 

** IMPORTANT NOTICE ** 

 

Hello, 

 

We have made some recent changes to our internal teams to help better serve our internal staff, and clients! 

The Processing Support Team will be taking over various items previously handled by the Production 

Support Team, and work hand in hand with our staff and clients, to ensure for a smoother process. Please 

review the below updated email groups. 

 

All disclosure related emails should be sent to: 

DisclosureDesk@TowneMortgage.com or DisclosureDesk@AmeriCU.com  

 

All wholesale conditions that were previously sent to C3conditions@TowneMortage.com should be sent to: 

ProcessingSupport@TowneMortgage.com  

 

All other requests that were previously sent to the Production Support Team should be sent to: 

ProcessingSupport@TowneMortgage.com  

 

 

Thank you, 

Operations Group 

Towne Family of Companies 
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